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If you missed our October 19th program, Steve Fisher, you  
may click on the picture below to view a video of it.  

 
How did you like this week’s program? Take the survey by clicking  

HERE. 

October 26th:  
Thomas Herman: Wall Street Journal Tax Columnist/USD Professor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
                                                                                                                   

 

Cannot attend in person? Here is the weekly recurring ZOOM LINK to tune in virtually at 12:30pm.  

You may also phone in to listen to the meeting:  Phone: 1-669-900-6833   

Password: 84935003462#  (include the “pound” sign). 

A special thank you to this week’s Rotary News sponsor Ed Chaplin. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXs4Iy3pe_ZxSfKqxi3up3Q3G7qPCRgOVmcPID6s4WkDF8QA/viewform
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84935003462#success
https://vimeo.com/876161441?share=copy


OCTOBER 23-29 BIRTHDAYS 
October 23: Phil Blair 

October 24: Mike Morton 

October 25: Pat Crowell 

October 26: Corey Polant, Vicki Gee Horiye 

October 27: Tom Cohen 

October 28: Jim Hughes, Bink Cook 

The following applicant was recommended to the Board of Directors by the  
Membership Committee and will be approved for membership unless objections are  

received at the Rotary office by October 27th. 
 

*Amie Brown– Meals on Wheels- “Association-Meals on Wheels” 

 

 Golf Committee 

LOBBYING 

UPCOMING PROGRAMS 
November 2nd 

Salute to Military: Brigadier General James A. Ryan II 

November 9th 
Jordan Marks: Chief Deputy Assessor for SD County 



DONATIONS APRRECIATED 
Warm Clothes Drive November 2nd! 

 
Please bring the above items with you to our November 2nd Salute to 
Military Program. Cash donations also accepted on that day. All mone-
tary donations go directly to Alliance for African Assistance for the 

purchase of much needed shoes. 
_______________________________________________________ 
_______________________________________________________ 
 

Military Affairs Committee: 
 

Feeding San Diego Event at 
Dewey Elementary 

Where 85% of the Students are 
from our Military. 

 



FACES IN THE CROWD 
Photos courtesy of Paul Nestor 

 

 
 

(Lt.) President Michael looks on as special guest Dennis Radar Brown rings the bell. (Rt.) President 
Michael pins Steve Fisher as our newest Honorary Member. 

(Lt.) Golf Committee had a little fun at their table in the lobby this week!(Rt.) Guest Speaker Steve Fisher 
with the SDSU Rotaracts who came to hear him speak. 

(Lt.) Ed Chaplin brought his grandson Cole to hear  Steve Fisher speak. (Rt.) Matt Ryan gave an Inspirational 
Moment, inspired by his Coach Fisher basketball camp experience as a child.  


